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Are you moving to Australia in the next few months?

We are looking for people to follow who are emigrating to Australia between January and March 2003 for a new Channel 4 documentary series.  

Whether you are starting a new business, relocating due to a job opportunity, or simply leaving the rain behind,  Ricochet South, the makers of the highly acclaimed series No Going Back, would love to hear from you……

If you or anyone you know are in the process of moving to Australia and would like to find out more, please contact Corinne on….

01273 648 396 or email

 development@ricochetsouth.co.uk
